
MICHIGAN FEDERATION OF MUSIC CLUBS, Inc. 
2024 High School Piano Award  

First Place - $700  
Second Place - $250 

  
 
Application Deadline: March 15, 2024 
 
Video Submission Deadline: March 30, 2024 
 
Award Announcement: April 15, 2024 
 
 
Eligibility: 

• The teacher and student must be a member of the Michigan Federation of Music Clubs, Inc. 

• The student must be in the 10th, 11th or 12th grade. 

• The student must be a resident of the state of Michigan. 

• Previous first place winners of this award may not apply. 
 
Performance Requirements: 

• Applicant must prepare one selection, memorized, from each of the following music periods: 
o Baroque or Classical periods; and 
o Romantic or 20th/21st Century periods. 

• The audition performance may not exceed fifteen minutes. 
 
Video Recording Requirements: 

• Video recordings may be compiled using any video and audio recording device and may not 
be edited in any way. 

• The original video recording must be done in one sitting, with the performer in full view. 

• Memorization is required with the piano desk fully visible. 

• Upload the recording to YouTube as a video file. 
 
Application Requirements: 

• Application Deadline: March 15, 2024 

• Email the award registration, literature using .pdf format, and YouTube link to Laurie M 
Marshall, TCA.Laurie@gmail.com.   

• Mail check payable to Michigan Federation of Music Clubs, Inc. or MFMC with memo 
stating HS Piano Award to: 

  Beatrice Wassenberg, 1705 St. Clair River Dr., Algonac, MI  48001-1347 
ATTN: MFMC High School Piano Award 

• Application fee: $30.00. 
 
Winner Performance: 

• The MFMC High School Piano Award winner is asked to perform live at the May 2024 annual 
state convention in Lansing, MI. Those unable to attend will be asked to provide a quality 
recording to be used at this same event. 

• Upon results notification, please submit a picture (.jpeg or .gif), bio (.doc .docx), and 
performance selection(s) to MFMC Awards Chair Bea Wassenberg at 
beawass4music@gmail.com and MFMC High School Piano Chair Laurie M Marshall at 
TCA.Laurie@gmail.com.  

 
 
For application forms or further information, please visit the Michigan Federation of Music Clubs 
website:    http://www.mfmcmi.org/ or contact the MFMC High School Piano Award Chair Laurie M 
Marshall at TCA.Laurie@gmail.com.  

mailto:TCA.Laurie@gmail.com
mailto:beawass4music@gmail.com
mailto:TCA.Laurie@gmail.com
http://www.mfmcmi.org/
mailto:TCA.Laurie@gmail.com

